
DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRONICS, ISLAMIA COLLEGE, SRINAGAR 

 

NOTICE 

It is for the information of all the second semester, batch 2024 

students who remained absent during practical sessionals of the skill 

course “Repair and Maintenance of Power supply, Inverter and 

UPS-II” that their practical sessional will be held on Wednesday, 30th 

July, 2025 in the Department of Electronics, at 11.00 am. 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. Altaf Hussain Khan 

Head of the Department 


